
 
 

 

 

 

31.1.2020 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

 

On Friday 14th February we will be celebrating our topic ‘Victorians’.  

 

We would like to invite the children to come to school dressed as someone for the Victorian era. On this day 

we will deepen our knowledge of the Victorians by immersing ourselves in Victorian traditions and ways of 

life. 

 

Throughout the day we will be entering school like Victorians, experiencing how a school day would be ran,  

creating our own Victorian toys and playing some traditional Victorian games. 

 

We can’t wait to see all of your outfits! If you have any questions or concerns regarding anything to do with 

our celebration day please do not hesitate to speak to any member or the Year 1 team. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Year 1 Team. 

 

 

 


